
Hi Clyde, 
 
Thank you for your public comment in support of the project. I will upload it to the agenda and share it 
with the planning board members.  
 
Best, 
 
Vanessa Sellers    
PLANNER II 
 
City of Key West - Planning Department  
Josephine Parker City Hall 
1300 White Street  
Key West, FL 33040 
 
Direct: (305) 809-3723 
vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
http://www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov    
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Clyde Canizares <akeysart@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 11:31 AM 
To: Vanessa T. Sellers <vsellers@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Cell Phone Towers 
 
Hello, 
 
My name is Clyde and I am a student over in Florida Keys Community College and was told to email this 
address to finally speak up on the issue of cell service. Currently the cell phone service on the FKCC 
campus is terrible. Especially when you’re in the library or in the cafeteria. 
 
If the opportunity to have another cell phone tower was to be happen then it should definitely be acted 
up upon.  
 
Thank you.  
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